
 

 

 

Anderson Street Under Construction 
 
Works have commenced on the Anderson Street Town Entrance Project this week by Council’s 

appointed contractor ADA Constructions. 
 

The $800,000 construction project will include: 

 Stormwater drainage improvements 

 Better direction of traffic for improved flow 

 Asphalting of gravelled areas 

 Improved visual amenity 

 
Anderson Street forms Stage One of the Leongatha Revitalisation Project, to be followed by the 

Bair Street Commercial Precinct Redevelopment and the Railway Site Transformation projects 
subject to available funding. 

 
Council appreciates the patience of motorists in the area as minor traffic delays will be expected 
during the works. 

 
South Gippsland Shire Council’s Engineering Coordinator Paul Challis was pleased the works 

could begin on the project. 
 
“It is great to see ADA Constructions out this week beginning on the Anderson Street Town 

Entrance Project. 
 

“The project is a key stage of the Leongatha Revitalisation Project and marks the beginning of 
works that will significantly improve the amenity in the area.  
 

“These works complement the Leongatha Heavy Vehicle Alternate Route and will promote 
motorist safety,” said Mr Challis. 

 
The project is expected to be completed in 12 weeks with weather permitting. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

PR2038 4/5/17 

 

For media enquiries, please contact the Communications team on 5662 9200 
South Gippsland Shire Council, 9 Smith St. (Private Bag 4), Leongatha 3953   

communications@southgippsland.vic.gov.au 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au 


